
 
From: Paula & Robert Caywood [mailto:cmmgen@mtaonline.net]  
Sent: Friday, June 29, 2007 3:33 PM 
To: 'Linda Kovac' 
Subject: RE: Chugach State Park  

Linda  when I read that section  the thing that sticks out the most is that the access must be 
shown on a plan.  Neither Mt. Baldy access or Little Peters Creek are on the trail maps.  We 
should have something that says historic access and that it will be maintained in kind ie motorized 
vehicles etc.  On Mt. Baldy the historic access has always been up the side and the easement 
that I as dictated to give was the old Wallace Mtn. Rd.  So there are conflicts there because 
people want to go the way the have always gone and I would have preferred to give them a 20 ft 
easement up the side instead of 60 roadway easement.  The platting authority does not really get 
what people really want 

  

I hope this is helpful  

Paula  

 

From: Linda Kovac [mailto:lkovac@chugiakcouncil.org]  
Sent: Friday, June 29, 2007 1:35 AM 
To: 'Paula & Robert Caywood' 
Subject: Chugach State Park  

Paula,  

A Consortium committee is going to discuss public access to Chugach State Park.  Do you have 
any recommendations for regulations?  What would have preserved the Little Peters Creek 
access?  

Thanks, 
Linda 
688-5356  

mailto:cmmgen@mtaonline.net]
mailto:lkovac@chugiakcouncil.org]


This document was created with Win2PDF available at http://www.daneprairie.com.
The unregistered version of Win2PDF is for evaluation or non-commercial use only.

http://www.daneprairie.com

